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IREM Chapter 26 swears in new Accredited Residential
Managers
June 11, 2012 - Design / Build

A new crop of Accredited Residential Managers (ARM) were sworn in at a recent Institute of Real
Estate Management (IREM) Chapter 26 luncheon.
Shown standing (from left) are: Elden Vasquez; Farid Badaov; IREM Chapter 26 president Diana
Bosnjak, CPM; Osagie Ighodaro and Marc Pollack. Shown seated (from left) are: Selome
Brathwaite; Brauck Wesley-Bushe and Cesar Colindres.
IREM is an international community of real estate managers across all property types dedicated to
ethical business practices and maximizing the value of investment real estate. An affiliate of the
National Association of Realtors, IREM has been a trusted source for knowledge, advocacy and
networking for the real estate management community for more than 77 years.
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